

12 April 2005

Dear Trecia

**TERAWHITI – COASTAL WALKWAY – FEASIBILITY STUDY**

At the outset thank you for your patience with this matter.

We have taken longer to respond than expected because of other business issues that needed to be resolved. On present indications we should be able to let you have a definitive response to your proposed feasibility study towards the end of May.

I will be in touch with you then.

Yours faithfully

**ALASTAIR C WRIGHT**